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Re:  Evans Pit #2, DRMS File No. M-2000-041 
 AM-01 extension request 
 Approval 
 
Dear Mr. Ary: 
 
As requested in Ms. Bellantoni’s email that the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

(Division/DRMS) received on May 27, 2014, The Division approves your request to extend the decision 

deadline for the above-referenced application.  The new decision deadline is July 31, 2014. 

 

Please be advised that the decision deadline cannot be extended beyond July 31, 2014, based on the 

maximum 365-day extension limit specified in Rule 1.4.1(9) (The application was found complete on 

July 31, 2013).  After July 31, 2014, the Division may set the matter for a Board hearing in which the 

Board may deny or approve the application, with or without conditions.  Please be advised that if all 

adequacy items are not adequately addressed by the decision deadline, the Division may deny the 

Amendment.   
 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 

email at tyler.odonnell@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tyler O’Donnell  

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC:    Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

 Tim Cazier, DRMS 

Ms. Angela Bellantoni, Environmental Alternatives, Inc. 

 

May 28, 2014 
 
Mr. John P. Ary 

Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 

839 Mackenzie Avenue 

P.O. Box 841 

Cañon City, CO 81215 
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